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Bringing young people into union leadership positions
How labour in Africa is helping young women unionists
____________________________________________
This is a RadioLabour special report recorded on Tuesday, November 21, 2017. I’m Marc Belanger.

If there is to be a vibrant, effective international labour movement in the future the leaders of that movement will be the young unionists of today. That’s why all the international labour organizations have youth committees or policy officers focused on young workers. One of those labour organizations is the International Transport Workers Federation. The ITF represents 16 million workers who are members of 700 unions around the world. Baker Khundakji is the ITF’s Global Youth Coordinator. 
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Another labour organization working to bring more young people into unions and union leadership positions is the ITUC – the International Trade Union Confederation. Jane Njoki is the president of the youth committee of ITUC-Africa. She’s an activist in an energy union affiliated to the Central Organization of Trade Unions in Kenya (COTU). Ms Njoki has been working to bring more women into the labour movement in Africa through the ITUC’s Count Us In campaign.
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And that’s it. International labour news you can use. RadioLabour’s newscasts are available on its website, iTunes, Twitter, mobile phones, union websites and community radio stations. I’m Marc Belanger. Thank you for listening. And remember: it’s all about global solidarity.

